
SERVICE LETTER 
STINSON DIVISION 

Consolidated Vultee Aircraft Corporation 
Wayne, Michigan 

TO: Distributors, Direct Factory Dealers 
and Distributor's Dealers 

LETTER NO. 60 

PAGE 1 of 1 
TITLE: Use of Radio When Starting Engine 

DATE: July 11, 1947 

Gentlemen: 

It is recommended that the radio be turned off during the time that the 
engine starter is being used. Simultaneous operation of the engine 
starter and the radio may result in reducing the life or cause complete 
failure of the radio vibrator due to the drop in voltage experienced when 
the starter is used. 

GM:LJA 

Yours very truly, 

STINSON DIVISION 
Consolidated Vultee Aircraft Corporation 

George Martin 
Service Manager 


